
 
        

Nature of Change: 

EOL / Replacement Notification 

 

Cherry Americas  

5732 95th Avenue 

Suite 850 

Kenosha, WI 53144 

Phone:   262-942-6508 

cherryamericas.com 

 

 

 

 

Date of Notice: 4.20.2022 

 

Affected Models:   

Part Number(s): G84-4700LPBUS-0, G86-61511EUADAA, G86-71511EUADAA, and G86-

62460EUADAA 

 

This notice is to inform you that the listed part numbers are no longer available for order.  

 

The last day to request an RGM will be May 20, 2022. 

 
Successor Models:   

 

EOL Part Number: Suggested Replacement Differences 

G84-4700LPBUS-0 G84-4700LUCUS-0 USB instead of PS/2 

G86-61511EUADAA G86-61411EUADAA Standard MSR instead of Encryptable MSR 

G86-71511EUADAA G86-71411EUADAA Standard MSR instead of Encryptable MSR 

G86-62460EUADAA G86-61410EUADAA No Biometric Fingerprint Sensor and 18 additional Keys 

 

 

For additional product information, please contact Cherry directly or refer to our website 

(https://cherryamericas.com).  

 

Orders are subject to product availability and in compliance with Cherry Americas terms and conditions. 

 

We understand that product transitions are difficult for customers and sincerely appreciate your assistance with this 

notification.   

 

Please reach out to Terri Struthers, Distributor Account Representative, for any support you need to complete this 

transition. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Ed Ferraton 

Sr. Technical Support Engineer 
ed.ferraton@cherryamericas.com 

Channel Sales Support Phone:   

262-942-6530 

Channel Sales Support E-Mail: 

terri.struthers@cherryamericas.com 

Technical Product Support Phone:  

800-510-1689 

Technical Product Support E-Mail: 

keyboardsupport@cherryamericas.com 

 

Brandon Geweke 

Director of Channel Sales and Operations 
brandon.geweke@cherryamericas.com 


